
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, May 05, 2016 7:22 AM 

To: Griffin, Bill 

Subject: Klein: Retroactive noise standard provision may be unconstitutional | VTDigger 

 

 

FYI Bill, some additional context in here on April 15 date in language of S. 230. 

 

 

http://vtdigger.org/2016/05/05/klein-retroactive-noise-standard-provision-may-be-unconstitutional/ 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone  

http://vtdigger.org/2016/05/05/klein-retroactive-noise-standard-provision-may-be-unconstitutional/

